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Comments: 

I write concerning proposed logging in the Sandwich Range and its impact on recreation in the area and on

mature growth forests. The Sandwich Range is largely undeveloped yet in close proximity to many users and

potential users. In the crowded Northeast, it's wonderful to be able to access a beautiful place like this for

recreation, and the peaceful, natural, undisturbed nature of the mountains and its wildlife will inevitably be

negatively impacted by the proposed logging. All things considered, this is a small area that could easily be left

undisturbed. I hope you will consider abandoning or reconsidering the scope of this project.

 


